
 
 
 
 
 
 

It has come to my attention that the State Water Resources Control Board is considering a plan to 

ship water that will devastate some 210,00 acres of farmland to provide water for fish. 
This is ,as usual, an ill conceived plan to placate urban "environmentalists" by subsidizing their ideas 
of some utopia where fish are more important than food or fiber for people. 
It is this type thinking that is encouraging the flight of middle income taxpayers to flee this state in 
ever increasing numbers. 
You can count me among them as I intend to depart as soon as possible. 
The very people behind this type of thinking have driven this once golden state into complete moral 

and fiscal bankruptcy. 
Who else would vote to spend Billions of dollars to build a high speed train to 

nowhere? 

Worshiping fish over people is beyond belief. 
Glenn Bass 

Sonora CA 
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